
 

301 BARBER AVENUE, WORCESTER, MA 01606 O (774) 243-9735  John.Maher@Charter.com 
 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs  

 

May 11, 2022 
 
 
Re: Charter Communications – Correction Notice 
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
We previously noticed you on March 1, 2022, regarding pricing changes that took effect on or 
after April 1, 2022, however, we inadvertently omitted variable price changes for Spectrum TV 
Select.  Spectrum TV Select increased between $3.00 and $7.50, depending on the customers’ 
service.  All other pricing changes provided in the March 1, 2022 notice remain the same.  
Customers were provided with 30 days’ advance notice via bill message regarding this change. 
Note that this increase will not affect current customers’ promotional rates until the end of the 
promotional period. 
 
We remain committed to providing excellent communications and entertainment services in your 
community.  If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at 774-
243-9735 or via email at John.Maher@charter.com. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 
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